
             

  
 

 
Ref. No. CS/S/L-825/2024-25         19th November, 2024 
 
 

To:  
The Listing Department 
NATIONAL STOCK EXCHANGE OF INDIA LIMITED 
“Exchange Plaza” 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E ), Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Code: VMART 
Fax: 022-26598120 
Email: cmlist@nse.co.in 

To: 
The Corporate Relationship Department 
THE BSE LTD 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 534976 
Fax: 022-22723121 
Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com 

 
Ref: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Subject: Intimation regarding fire accident at a store of the Company on Monday, November 18, 
2024 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
we hereby inform that a fire accident took place at one of the Company's store located at Ahmedabad, 
Gujarat, on Monday, November 18, 2024. 
 
We further wish to inform that there was no loss or injury to human life but has resulted in some damage 
of inventory and assets at the store, which is being tabulated and is likely to be less then Rs. 1cr (Rupees 
One Crore only). 
 
The Company has adequate insurance coverage and is working with the insurance company to assess and 
process the required claims.  
 
We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You, 

 
Yours Truly 
For V-Mart Retail Limited 
 
 
 
Megha Tandon 
(Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 
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